OSGOODE YOUTH ASSOCIATION

Board Report * September 10 - September 14,2012

NEW FUNDING APPLICATIONS SUBMITTED

The Ottawa Citizen Literacy Foundation

On September 14,1 submitted an application to The Ottawa Citizen Literacy Foundation for the set up of a Sharing Library of
books and magazines at O-YA.The value of this request was $1,995.1 am not clear on when results are announced.

Industry Canada; Computers for Schools
On September 10, | submitted an application to Industry Canada’s Computers for Schools programs. | requested 2 ‘like new’

computers; 1 for the main room and 1 for the Youth Worker office. Results are announced 2 - 3 weeks from application
submission.

UPCOMING FUNDING OPPORTUNITIES

Ontario Trillium Foundation Grant

On November 1,2012, 0-YA has the opportunity to submit an application for funding to the Trillium Foundation. On Septem-
ber 24,1 have a phone conversation booked with Alex Wojtow, Program Manager with the Ontario Trillium Foundation to talk
about O-YA’s 2012 funding submission.

Community Foundations of Ontario

On October 1,2012, 0-YA has the opportunity to submit an application for funding to Community Foundations of Ontario.

Telus Community Fund

On October 5,2012, 0-YA has the opportunity to submit an application for funding to Telus for their Community Fund.

b.side CAFE

This week’s b.side cafe was BUSY! We had 18 participants (lots of faces we haven't seen for awhile) and made $81. A great
night!

VOLUNTEER UPDATE

We have hired 6 new volunteers to help at O-YA's After School Homework Club for the next 10 months.These volunteers are:
Lindsay Adams, Sondra Seeley, Andrew DesRoches, Mark Frost, Ben Drache and Mahria Tamarit.

ROSS WALK AT O-YA

ROSS (Rural Ottawa Support Services), O-YA's United Way sponsor agency, is hosting their first annual Fundraising Walk & BBQ
at O-YA on Saturday, September 22.So, if you see lots of people at O-YA next Saturday - this is why they're here!
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CHEO’S YOUTH NET PROGRAM

I had a very successful meeting this week with Katherine Kawadri from CHEO's Youth Net program to see how we can partner
together to bring Youth Net to Osgoode.They are going to start out by hosting a youth Focus Group at O-YA with Youth
Facilitators in October and then we'll progress from there.

POLICY & PROCEDURE MANUAL

A draft version of O-YA's Policy & Procedure Manual is currently with Theresa Williams. Theresa is reviewing the P&P Manual
and suggesting changes. Once the edited Manual comes back to O-YA, | will make the changes and forward it to the Board
for approval.

UPCOMING FUNDING PROPOSAL DEADLINES

October 1,2012 Community Foundations Grant
November 1,2012 Ontario Trillium Foundation
October 5,2012 Telus Community Fund

EXPECTED DATES FOR RESULTS OF SUBMITTED FUNDING PROPOSALS

September 30,2012 Industry Canada’s Computers for Schools Program

October 12,2012 TD Bank Community Giving Program

Unknown United Way Ottawa’s Targeted Growing Up Great Funding Opportunity
Unknown The Ottawa Citizen Literacy Foundation Grant

NICOLE’S 2012 HOLIDAYS

2 Days: Monday, January 30 & Tuesday, January 31,2012 (completed)

5 Days; Tuesday, March 13 - Wednesday, March 21,2012 (completed)

9 Days: Monday, July 30 - Friday, August 10, 2012 (completed)

1 Day (plus lieu time); Wednesday, September 26 - Friday, September 28,2012 ONE WEEK AWAY
3 Days: Monday, December 24, Thursday, December 27 & Friday, December 28,2012
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